
Strike threat leads to negotiations
 Ireland 

The threat of strike action by members of the SIPTU trade union employed in the 
non-profit social services sector has lead to an agreement on negotiations to ensure 
pay restoration. The union had been campaigning for some time to get the 
government to commit to funding so-called Section 39 organisations so that they 
could deliver pay restoration for the sector in line with what has already been 
agreed in the national public sector negotiations. The strike action planned for 14 
February has been delayed by six weeks to allow time for the management of the 
relevant Section 39 organisations to respond. (See previous issue of 
epsucob@NEWS 03, 2018)
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